
Dear Customers and Nabors, 
We would like to notify you that our restaurant will be moved to the address below 
from 1 July, 2020.

[New Place]
Address: Hareza tower, 1-18-1 Higashi Ikebukuro, Toshima-ku, Tokyo.
Phone: (03) 5957-7115
Our e-mail address remains unchanged.
Please don’t hesitate to contact 
tokyo@eggrestaurant.com
Open: 10:00-22:00 (L.O21:00) 
regarding the relocation of our restaurant
we are excited to continue serving you from 
this new location.

こちらの告知を撮影頂き、新店舗来店時にご提示頂くと、
ボタニカルカクテルorモクテルを1杯プレゼント！！
Take this information and show our staff when you visit our new 
restaurant. You can get a complimentary cocktail or mocktail.

有効期限：2020/8/31


